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November 2023 

 

Christmas Raffle 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Once again we will be holding our Christmas Raffle and have some fantastic prizes on offer including: 
 
● Millers Ark open day voucher - worth £44 
● Dog and Partridge voucher 
● Jay Butler Brazilian Jiu Jitsu - 3 free classes 
● Guildford Flames Ice Hockey voucher 
● Hobbledown Farm - 2 x free general admission tickets worth £36…..and many more! 
 
As previously communicated we are unable to hold a Christmas Fair, this will be our largest fundraiser this 
Christmas! We would really appreciate your support, as the money raised will go towards improving the 
learning environment for our children. 
 
You will receive a book of raffle tickets in your child’s book bag today to sell to family and friends - £1 per 
ticket. Please sell as many as you can and remember - the child/family selling the most tickets will be 
presented with a prize! If further tickets are required, these can be obtained from the school office. 
 
Please note the following; 
 
● ensure you return ticket stubs (including unused ones) to classrooms by Friday 1 December 2023 
● fill in all details on each ticket stub - any blank stubs cannot be entered into the draw 
● full payment must be made in cash only together with the stubs and returned in a secure envelope with 
your child’s name and class 
 
The draw will take place on Friday 8th December 2023 at the school. 
 
Kind donations from local businesses always assist us tremendously in achieving our fundraising goals. If 
you are able to help us in any way by donating a gift or voucher, which we can use as a raffle prize, we 
would be extremely grateful. All businesses and services sponsoring our raffle will be given full 
acknowledgement for their support on our WISPA Facebook page. Please get in touch at 
wispacommittee@gmail.com 
 
Many thanks 
 
The WISPA Team 


